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I’ve yet to meet anyone who supports this scheme.
Residents, councillors, MPs, all fear the immeasurable damage to our local environment, the security risks,
traffic chaos, consequences of impractical planning ideas, release of toxins, traffic chaos, damage to sea grass

meadows and wildlife... the list is endless.

It’s hard to imagine a worse route than via our densely populated city. I trust the planners will take a look at the
map, realise their obvious error and reconsider.

Surely all the evidence that must now be in your possession, clearly indicates that this scheme would be
disastrous for our city.

It would benefit solely - Aquind!
Regards,

Ruth Langley
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